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The $500 million program is funded by the Australian 

(80%) and South Australian (20%) governments over 10 

years. 

What’s happening 

We are undertaking kerbing works on the Augusta Highway, 

between Carlton Parade and Edinburgh Terrace in Port Augusta, 

to improve safety for all road users. 

How this affects you 

To do these works safely speed and lane restrictions will be in 

place during work hours. Outside of work hours speed restrictions 

will remain in place until all works are completed.   

Please follow signage, plan your trips and exercise caution when 

travelling through work areas.  

We appreciate your patience while we undertake these critical 

upgrade works. 

 

When 

Monday 30 September 2024 
to mid-October 2024, weather 
permitting  

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  

9am to 4pm 

Where 

At multiple locations along the 
Augusta Highway, between 
Carlton Parade and Edinburgh 
Terrace in Port Augusta 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/FHUP 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving safety on 
vital transport corridors  

 

Improving reliability for 
all road users  

We are improving safety and reliability on  

national freight routes. 


